
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

Meeting Name: Town Council Meeting 

Meeting Date: April 23, 2025 

Prepared By: Steven J. Hallock, Director of Public Works 

Item Title: Janitorial Contract Two-Year Extension  

 

 

DISCUSSION: 

After a Request for Proposal (RFP) was completed, Jumep Multy Services LLC and the Town of Juno 

Beach executed a Contract of Janitorial Services for a term of one-year commencing May 13, 2024. This 

Contract expires May 13, 2025. Town staff are satisfied with the janitorial services, and Jumep Multy 

Services LLC has been very responsive to feedback including rehiring a custodian who meets our high 

standards and revising the janitorial checklist.  

 

Article 2 of the Contract of Janitorial Services states that the parties may extend the service period for two 

additional one-year terms with mutual consent. Jumep Multy Services LLC is in agreement with this 

extension. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The Town Staff recommend Town Council approve an Amendment to Contract for Services with Jumep 

Multy Services LLC for two additional one-year terms.  


